

25th February 2021

Dear Parents

Hooray! We are really looking forward to seeing all the children back on 8th March, all being well!

We will continue to ask that no child attends if they are generally unwell, as usual, or have:

- A persistent cough
- A high temperature
- A loss of taste or smell

After that date, the school will run very much on the same lines as it did in the autumn, assuming we all remain healthy. The government states that parents are expected to send children to school. Do look at the school's risk assessment on our website or contact us if you have concerns:

https://www.harting.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/risk assessment/501340

Next week we are planning to do something different for World Book Day. We are combining forces with Midhurst Rother College and other local schools. Children will be asked to make a book themed item or book character in a particular art medium (details to follow). Next Thursday's home learning will therefore be unlike the usual programmes for the day.

We will be asking for photographs of the children's creations. The best will be entered into a competition between other primary schools in the locality. These pictures need to be submitted via the class email accounts by the end of Tuesday, 9th March so that the masterpieces can be reviewed on the Wednesday.

Hopefully, this will prove to be a fun day and a bit of a high spot for us all.

Please continue to take care everyone and send our love to the children.

Best wishes

Fíona